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The real problem to GLWA is its obsolescent system, which in drinking water uses chlorine disinfection
without carbon filtration and in wastewater has no tertiary system. Such state of affairs is untenable and
cries out for drastic reforms. However, this is denied by GLWA public relations facebook. GLWA has the
right to express its opinions, but not outright lies. The dialogue should start between GLWA and citizen
scientists and well meaning customers. Saulius Simoliunas, 665 W. Warren Ave, Detroit, Ml 48201, 3132
465 5786, saulius@ieee.org
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